
 
May 26th, 2025 

Notice of Discontinuation of Sales 
Dear Valued Customers: 
 
We have decided to discontinue sales of the following items, which are maintenance items for products 
for which repair services have already been discontinued, as we have not received any orders for 
several years. We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause, and we would appreciate your 
understanding. 
 
• Discontinued items  

Code No. Discontinued  Code No. Successor 
2016 K-248 Wrench → 2012 SPANNER 8X5 
2017 K-249 Spanner → 2008 SPANNER 10 X 10 

 
• End of sales date: Immediately  
 
Please feel free to contact us if you have any questions. 
We appreciate your continued patronage of our products. 
It is always our pleasure to serve you for your successful business. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 

 
Akio Matsugi 
General Manager 
NAKANISHI INC. 


